
 

Ysgol yr Holl Saint – All Saints’ School  
 

Criw Cymraeg Meeting 
 

Date:   Thursday 28th September 2023 
Present:  All representatives, Mrs Wright 
 

Agenda 
 

• Welcome the new Criw members 
• Tasks for the year 
• Friday service 

 
 
 

Action Responsible  Due Date 
New Criw Cymraeg members to start leading 
Friday services with support from members 
who have stayed on and have carried out 
this role before. 
 

Criw Cymraeg To begin 
Friday 29th 
September 

Criw Cymraeg were shown tasks for the 
term.  Year 5 and 6 pupils to start sharing in 
the school newsletter a monthly update on 
how Welsh is being developing across 
school.  

Mrs Wright/Mr 
Hatwood/Year 5 
and 6 Criw 
 

To start on the 
first Friday in 
October 

Setting up a fruit shop- following a 
discussion it was agreed that the fruit shop 
would start to be trialled with Year 5 and 6 
pupils for this term and then all KS2 next 
term and then FL the Summer Term. Fruit 
shop to be opened on a Friday as the 
children felt their fruit at home was running 
out. Pupils want parents to be able to order 
and pay on parent pay. 
 

Criw Cymraeg KS2 
Mrs Wright 
Mrs Spalvieri 

To start after 
October half 
term. 

 
 

 


